# **FYC Report**

# SSMU Legislative Council Feb.17th

# Meetings:

Weekly, every Wednesday

#### **Events:**

- Mental health week is still in the plans
- We're going to try to do another Gerts event whenever possible, possibly a St Patrick's day, or just at the end of the semester, depending on guidelines
- Prom preparation is on standby, we are still waiting on governmental and SSMU guidelines to start planning it, but we might try to do it externally
- Planning on doing a clothes exchange at Gerts soon!

#### <u>Administrative events</u>

- We reached out to all faculties to get them involved in our decisions and activities, still waiting on responses. Please make sure that your first year reps reach out either to me or to the First Years Affairs Commissioner (who sent out the email)!
- Town hall on February 16th, the aim was to get feedback on first year students' experiences, what they think should be changed and done etc. We used gift cards as a way to incentivize students to come and give us their ideas!

# Social media

- Instagram followers are going up :)
- We are currently working on little spotlights of various areas around McGill
- I should be doing a SSMU Instagram takeover pretty soon, date is TBD

# Budget

• Only very minor expenses (gift cards)

Respectfully submitted,

Lucille Applegate (she/her/elle)

First Year Council Representative - Students Society of McGill University

fycrep@ssmu.ca

fyc.external@ssmu.ca